
Consideration for May Meeting

Marshall Brown <mbrown@mendocinousd.org>
Thu 3/28/2024 3:05 PM

To:Kathy Wylie <kwylie@mcdh.org>

Good afternoon, Kathy. In reviewing end of year activities on our end, Thrusday, May 30th is
stacking up to be a super busy day for us. I’m 99% sure we won’t be able to cover that meeting.

You can either roll without us, or, if you could shift the meeting to potentailly the 23rd we could be
there. If you feel that’s important. 

Something to chew on. We’re set for April.

Thanks! See you in a few hours. 

—
Marshall Brown - Teacher
CTE Production Arts | KAKX 89.3FM
Mendocino High School
(707) 367-8148
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